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MEMORANDUM FOR THE HEADS OF EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES 
 
FROM: JOSHUA B. BOLTEN  
  DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:  Reminder:  Treatment of the Cancellation Proposals in the President's FY 2007  
  Budget 
 
 
This memorandum is to remind you that cancellations proposed in the FY 2007 Budget were not 
submitted to the Congress as rescissions subject to the procedures of Title X of the Congressional 
Budget and Impoundment Control Act.  Rather, they are proposals subject to the normal 
legislative process.  Accordingly, the funds proposed for cancellation should not be withheld 
pursuant to the Title X procedures pending congressional action on the President's proposed 
legislation. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the OMB representative with budget responsibility 
for your agency. 
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